
New Staff Member, Aletha White
Aletha came to Sharing Hope 

Ministry in November as a temporary 
employee but made a wonderful impact with her 

spirit and passion to serve God. Aletha has now joined Sharing 
Hope Ministry as a permanent staff member, and you can find her 
here from 1:00 – 5:00 pm.  Please help us welcome Aletha to the 
Sharing Hope Ministry family.
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Celebrating10 Years
My name is Madeline Green. I was released after 13 ½ years of incarceration. My freedom 
from prison did not begin on the day I was released, but on the day I first met those who came 
to minister with the message of hope and God’s love to me in my darkest hours...during the 
time I prayed for death over life because there was nothing worth living for.

This year I have been invited to share my personal experiences at Hope Fest Dinner and Auc-
tion. I would invite you to come out and hear how God brought me from death to life through 
those of you who willfully accepted your call to “Bind up the Brokenhearted.”

Please join us in the 10th year celebration of Sharing Hope Ministry at the Hope Fest Dinner 
and Auction on April 9th in the Civic Center Grand Plaza Room. Our evening will highlight 
the blessings experienced by Sharing Hope Ministry throughout its years of service. Our 
evening will start at 6:30 p.m. with a silent auction, music by the Martini’s Jazz Band, and 
catering by O.H.M.S. Tickets are $30 each. Seating is limited so we ask that you make res-
ervations by March 26th.   

Hope Fest is our primary fundraiser. The proceeds will allow Sharing Hope to continue its 
mission of providing Bibles, study material and aftercare assistance for incarcerated women 
and women in recovery. 

 

Opportunities Available through the
Hope Fest 10th Anniversary Celebration 

•	 Underwriters of the event allow all money raised to directly benefit Sharing Hope Ministry. 
Opportunities for support range from $250 to $10,000. Please contact the office for more 
information on how you can help. 

•	 Men and women are needed to join the ministry prayer team which will lift up the event.

•	 Volunteers are needed to help with several aspects of the planning.
	 Contact Susan@sharinghopeministry.org if you can help.



Remembering the Past
as We Move to the Future
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We began last year hearing the predic-
tion of economic depression. Sharing 
Hope Ministry had just expanded our 
services to 333 correctional facilities in 
twenty-eight states. Our concerns that the 
financial support would not be available 
to provide the Life Recovery Bible to ev-
ery qualified woman who wrote us were 
valid as an increasing number of women 
across our nation were providing requests 
for God’s Word. What we witnessed in 
2009 was something totally amazing. 
Although we did limit our growth within 
pre-approved states, our ministry still 
opened an additional thirteen facilities 
within qualified areas. Our volunteer base 
increased by 20%, and our ministry pro-
vided almost 1600 services through jail 
ministry and aftercare assistance to local 

women in our community. Supporters 
also provided funds that allowed Shar-
ing Hope Ministry to purchase the build-
ing that will soon become Patsy’s Place 
Transitional Home. Two new part-time 
employees joined the Sharing Hope fam-
ily to help open Pasty’s Place and keep up 
with the 1800 monthly services that we 
provided throughout the year. Now that 
2009 has passed, it is evident that God 
wasn’t limited by the economic crisis that 
was predicted. Instead, He allowed more 
women to receive services from Sharing 
Hope than ever before.

In the shadow of last year’s blessings is 
the stark reality of the number of women 
incarcerated who are still seeking God’s 
hope.  Last year, women in ninety-three 

separate facilities wrote asking for a Bible 
or studies that could not be provided be-
cause of financial limitations. It was diffi-
cult for staff and volunteers to turn down 
each woman making a plea for God’s 
Word. Their on-going requests continues 
to drive us towards the goal of providing 
God’s Word and Christ-centered support 
to women who are incarcerated or in re-
covery from addictions.

The Board of Directors and staff would 
like to thank the volunteers and support-
ers of Sharing Hope that have been instru-
mental in allowing our free services to be 
provided to so many women throughout 
the year, and we encourage others to join 
as we continue to move forward in 2010

•	13 new facilities were added to our area of service which now includes 346 correc-
tional and addiction rehabilitation facilities in 28 states.

•	19,107  women received a Life Recovery Bible and/or Bible study materials

•	Our Jail Ministry Teams ministered to 1397 women at Potter and Randall County Jail.

•	Volunteers guided 171 recently released women through the transition of re-entering 
the Amarillo Community with Christian support through the Stepping Stones Program.

•	Our Prayer Team lifted up and encouraged 971 women who submitted requests.

•	The Patsy Britting Benevolence Fund financially helped four clients in successfully 
transitioning back into our Amarillo community.

•	The Patsy’s Place building was purchased and prepped for renovation.

A Year In Review 2009 Sharing Hope 
Board of 
Directors

Sharing Hope Ministry would 
like to give a heart felt thanks  to 
Sammye Stark for her time as a 
board member and most recent-
ly as President of Sharing Hope 
Ministry’s Board of Directors. 
Sammye will continue to work 
as a volunteer with the Randall 
County Jail Ministry Team and 
as a Stepping Stone mentor.  Her 
leadership was truly a blessing to 
the ministry.

We welcome two new board mem-
bers that have made a commit-
ment to Sharing Hope Ministry.  
Incoming board members are Dr. 
Carter Karr and Becky Logsdon. 
We are thrilled to have them join 
the Sharing Hope Ministry Board 
of Directors.

v	Hygiene bag runners – We are looking for husband and wife teams to 
deliver supplies to recently released women.

v	Volunteers with computer skills that can help enter requests.

Sharing Hope Ministry Has Several Needs:

NEEDED!
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I am so excited to be a part of Patsy’s Place and even 
more excited to watch the change that will happen in the 
lives of the women through this amazing opportunity.  As 
recovery plays a vital part in the success of their lives, 
your generosity and prayers are what will allow this to 
happen. 

We are almost ready to start the renovations on Patsy’s 
Place Transitional Home.  I want to encourage you all 
to stay steadfast in prayer and giving.  Your Change for 
a Change is a wonderful way to continue to give as a 
group or individual, and how neat is it to see that pulling 
together our resources can make such a huge impact 
and truly Change lives. 

Another great program is “Give a Hand Buy a Foot”.  Fifty 
dollars will purchase one square foot of property. Foot by 
foot, you can help build this loving Christ centered home 
and change the life of not only the women it will serve but 
the community they will be a part of and live in.

One of my favorite references to giving is in Mark 12:41-
44 and Luke 21:1-3, Jesus sits near the collection box at 

A Program of Sharing Hope Ministry, Inc.

the Temple and watches as the people bring their offer-
ing.  As the widow puts in her two small coins, Jesus tells 
his disciples that her offering is as great as the wealthy 
because she has given all she has. Rather, you are called 
to give of your finances, or you’re giving through serving 
with your hands and feet the Lord will take all of our of-
ferings both great and small and build His kingdom.

If you have any questions about Patsy’s Place or you 
would like to know more about other ways to give and 
serve, please give me a call. We have a new phone num-
ber 806-418-2480, and as always, you can contact Shar-
ing Hope Ministry at 806-358-7803. We look forward to 
working and serving with you. Thank you for all you have 
done and continue to do.

Encouraged, 

Meshell Moore
Patsy’s Place Progrm Director
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Sharing Hope Supporters – DECEMBER 2009
Sharon Albracht 
Denise & Blake Autry 
Letha Banks 
Doug & Debbie Barron 
Jerold & Karlena Barry 
Donna Bishop 
Ron & Cheri Boyd 
Jean Boyles 
Lisa & Lew Bradshaw 
Sue Brewer’s Thursday
Sue & Bill Brewer 
Brumley Foundation
Terry & Brenda Burns 
Marilyn & Jim Childers 
Choice Directories
Keith & Frances Clark 
Shannon Cornell 
Larry & Dolores Cross 
Marjorie Ellis 
Paul & Linda Endres 
Faith City Inc.
First Baptist Church
Fishermen Class
Carol Foster 
Cecelia & Montie Frazier 
Jan & Frank Frisbie 
Bob & Connie Garrett 
Rhonne & J.R. Gary 
Robyn Gaston 
Sherri & Jeff Gilbert 
Michael Graham 
Hillside Christian Church
Steve & Stacey Hitchcock 
Ron & Connie Hodges 
Shirley Irwin 
Ken & Janice Johnson 
Janet & David 
Kampschroeder 

Gayle & Donald Ketterlin 
Jeannie Kuhlman 
Kirk &Candy Kuykendall 
Lamplighters Class
Penny Lawlis 
Dorothy Lee 
Elizabeth Maddox 
Julie & Cory Mathis 
Bill McKee 
Robert & Lynn McPherson 
Margaret Moore 
Alan & Shari Morris 
Jean Neel 
Partners in Prayer
Randall County Sheriff’s 
Office
Dave & April Riggs 
John & Lori Riggs 
John & Laurene Riggs 
Molly & Bruce Sadler 
Robert & Bonnie Sanders 
Gerry & Joyce Schultz 
Robyn Scott 
Garland & Sharon Sell 
Jim &Laura Sims 
Debbie & David Smith 
Fletcher & Charlotte Smith 
Jim & Janet Smith 
George & Bonnie Snell
Linda Stafford 
Larry &Yvonda Stokes 
Stover Foundation
Tom & JoAnne Thatcher 
Shirley Thomas 
Douglas Toulouse 
Frank & Betty Tow
Ruth & Don Trickey 
Brad & Andi Veazey 

Bill & Linda Warrick 
Westcliff Bible Church
Linda & John Whitaker 
Aletha White 
Marvin & Wilda Willis 
Mickey & Judy Wilson 
Women of Grace
Xcel Energy Foundation

PATSY’S PLACE:
Marjorie Banta 
Doug & Debbie Barron 
Patsy Bellar’s Thursday
Peggy & Kenneth Bellar 
Minnie & Robert Bennett 
Bonnie Boyd’s Thursday 
Bible Study
Dani Doherty’s Thursday
John & Bonnie Boyd 
Virginia Cooley 
Georgie Dewitt 
Dori Fletcher 
Gina & David Harber 
Heritage Antique Club
Bill & Linda Hicks 
David & Mona Higgins 
Jack & Marlene Hudgins 
Gary & Patty Humphrey 
Rena Jeffers 
Mary Ann Kammerer 
Joanna Kendall 
Sam & Susan Lewis 
Claudia & Gary Mezel 
Jean Neel 
Dolly & Roy Northrup 
John & Marilyn O’Brien 
Art & Laura Owen 

Mary Owen 
Jaleta & Gary Owens 
Jan Price’s Thursday
Ann Reeves 
Mary Evelyn & Harvest Riedt 
Dave a& April Riggs 
Barbara & Robert Rudd 
Shellie & Kevin Sims 
Barry & Judy Smith 
Southwest General 
Contractors
Paul & Sharon Stradley 
Judy Stubblefield 
Westcliff Bible Church
Karen Young 

In MEMORY of:
John Logsdon
by Bill & Carol Neilson 

Mary Mauney
by Gladys Mickey 

Melba Potts
by Aurene Bevers 
by Sam & Susan Lewis 
by Meredith & Andrew 
Lyons 
by Gayla & Philip Fletcher 
by Dave & April Riggs 
by Molly & Bruce Sadler 

 
In Memory - PATSY’S 
PLACE
Patsy Britting
by Steve & Kathy Bratton

Frances Johnson
by Gail Dickerson 

Dr. Charles Osborn
by Doug & Debbie Barron 

In Honor of:
Dean Cook
by Amarillo National Bank

Joyce Courson
by Velrick Wilson 

Frank & Jan Frisbie
by Julie & Cory Mathis 

Judy Fuller
by Shirley Daniel 

Barbara Gardner
by Jill & Brian House 

Bob & Connie Garrett
by Shirley Daniel 

John & Helen Hammond
by Bill and Linda Walker 

Buddy Hody
by Jody & Gary Purser 
by Amy & Glen Woodside
by Deborah & Jim Bill 
Anderson

The Family of Sam Lewis
by John & Helen Hammond 

Tim & Vickie Merrill
by Dixie & Danny Fulton 

Jackie & Carolyn Nall
by Larry and Donna 
McCracken 

Jody Purser
by Coulter Rd. Baptist 
Church

Staff & Volunteers of SHM
by Shirley Daniel 

Nancy Sisemore
by Caron & Don Babcock 

Mr. & Mrs. William Walker
by John & Helen Hammond 

Marvin & Wilda Willis
by Margaret Willis 

In Honor  - Patsy’s place
Gary & Peggy Culp
by Ken and Janice Johnson 

Bob & Connie Garrett
by Robin & Charles Holland 
by Randy & Debbie Jeffers

Bonnie Green
by Jennifer & James Dowell 

Kerry & Kathy Rice
by Robin & Charles Holland 

Joyce Schultz
by Katherine Schultz 

Jim & Carolyn Williams
by Ken and Janice Johnson

In KIND DONATIONS
Casey Carpet One
Graphic Designs By Kim
Hillside Christian Church
Logical Technologies
Shellie and Kevin Sims 

Expanding Our BORDERS
A monthly donation of 
as little as $15.00 ($180 
a year) can send a Life 
Recovery Bible and Bi-
ble study materials to a 
woman who is incarcer-

ated or in drug rehabilitation.  The women who receive our services 
do so because they make their own personal request. These women 
are searching for help as they build a new life with Christ.

There are several ways to donate to Sharing Hope Ministry.  Visit our 
website at www.sharinghopeministry.org to print off a donor form or 
use the optional Bank Draft Authorization form and each month your 
designated donation will be deducted from your account without the 
hassle of writing and mailing a check.  The office also accepts Mas-
terCard and VISA.


